
 

 

 

 

  

March 25, 2018 

 

July 5, 2020 
Welcome & Call to Worship Prayer Keith Jones 

Praise – FBC Worship Team Build Your Kingdom Here 

Baptism Chris Baker 

Deacon’s Prayer & Encouragement Duane Farmer 

Praise – FBC worship Team Nothing but the Blood 
Come Thou Font 

Teaching from God’s Word Chris Baker 
 

Praise – FBC Worship Team All I Have is Christ 

Closing Announcements Keith Jones 

Closing Song Bind Us Together 

  

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

LAST WEEK 

ATTENDANCE  

Sunday School n/a 

Morning Worship n/a 

GIVING  

Weekly Need $9,052.83 

General Received $3,138.00 

Designated Received $189.64 

Total Received $3,327.64 

  

 
OUR TEAM 

Ministerial Staff 
Chris Baker, Pastor 
(573) 529.3378 | cbaker@centraliafbc.org 
Keith Jones, Associate Pastor 
(865) 919.0227 | keith@centraliafbc.org 
Danelle Mathews, Music Director 
(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org 
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Ministry Director 
(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org 
 
Administrative & Support Staff 
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary 
John Luttrell, Custodian 

WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS 

 This Week 
 

Next Week 

Children’s Church n/a n/a 

Breakfast  
Sun School Class of.. 

n/a n/a 

Nursery n/a n/a 

Pastries n/a n/a 

Greeter n/a n/a 

Ushers n/a n/a 

Stuart House n/a n/a 

Deacons of the Week Duane Farmer: 573-819-3634 
Randy Power:  573-999-2850 

Tom Nelson:  573-819-0293 

Larry Cox:  573-682-1168 
Chris Rackley:  573-682-0719 
Larry Bryson:  573-819-8833 

Monday Tellers Nancy Burson 
Marilyn Magley 

LeeAnn Mahieu 
Dorothy Smith 

   

 

CONNECT AT FBC 

Men’s Online Bible Study: Mondays at 6:00 pm via Zoom.  All men are 
welcome to join.  Contact Pastor Chris or Pastor Keith for information. 
 
Women’s Online Bible Study: Thursday at 7:00pm via Zoom.  All women 
are welcome to join.  Contact Pastor Chris or Pastor Keith for information. 
 
CREW Student Ministries: Wednesday Night Live has resumed meeting 
in person. The students are currently walking through a series on the 
book of Jonah. Doors open at 6:00, service starts at 6:15.  
 

mailto:cbaker@centraliafbc.org


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Date __________________________________ 
 
Name _________________________________ 
 
Address _______________________________ 
 
City ___________________________________ 
 
State __________ ZIP ____________________ 
 
Email __________________________________ 
 
Phone _________________________________ 
 
Spouse and/or Children’s Names & Ages 
________________________________________

________________________________________

________________________________________

____________________________________Pray

er Request/Comments 

________________________________________

________________________________________

________________________________________

________________________________________

___________________________________ 

_______________________________________ 

________________________________________

______________________________________ 

CONNECT CARD 

First Baptist Church | 101 S Collier St.  Centralia, 
MO 65240   573.682.2148 
office@centraliafbc.org | centraliafbc.org 

CALENDAR 

Sunday, July 5  
10:15am Worship Gathering 

5:30pm Sunday Summer Nights 

Monday, July 6  

6:00pm Men’s Bible Study 
on Zoom 

Wednesday, July 8  

6:15pm Wednesday Night Live 
CREW Student Ministry 

Thursday, July 9  

7:00pm Women’s Bible Study 
on Zoom 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS:   
VBS Staycation July 19-23 
Member’s Meeting:  July 19 at 6:45pm 
  

  

  

FBC NEWS 

 

 
Pantry Needs:  trash bags, paper towels, dish 
soap, hand soap.  At this time, the pantry is well 
stocked with food.  Thankyou for your support.   
For those in need, the pantry will be open 
Wednesday, July 15, 1:00-3:00pm 
 

Wedding Shower: A wedding shower for Logan 
Ross and Kenzi Redington will take place on July 
12 at 2:00. The shower will be located at the 
home of Lonnie & Dena Cox, 590 N. Jefferson St. 
The couple is registered at Target & Walmart. Any 
questions, please see Dena Cox or Nancy Nelson. 
 
FBC Kids:  Join us for a time of fellowship July 26, 
6:00-7:30, at the City Park South Shelter.  You will 
need to RSVP to secure your spot as space is 
limited.  Please contact Nicole Rhoades at 573-
881-0850 if you are planning to attend.   
 
Greeting Cards:  Do you receive new cards from 
groups outside of FBC (ie. Veteran’s Home)?  If 
you don’t use them, feel free to pass them along 
to the FBC card ministry.  Just drop them by the 
church office.   
 

Service Opportunities: We still have a couple of 
needs for yard maintenance and other small tasks 
for a member or two of our congregation. If you 
could spare time to help out, please contact the 
church office, Pastors Chris or Keith, or contact 
Jamie Ross directly to get plugged into this 
service.  
 

Connect Cards:  We want to serve and pray for 
you.  Please tell us how we can by filling out the 
attached connect card and putting it in the 
offering bucket.   
 
Online Giving:  Online giving is available by 
visiting centraliafbc.org/give.   
 

SERMON NOTES 

 


